
Greetings from Scottsdale and I want to tell all of you how I appreciate your con-
tinued support of Bellyrubs Organic LLC line of products.  On one hand I want to 
thank all of you for your continued support of our made in America line of products 
and at the same time express to each of you how sorry I am if 
you experienced a loss due to the recall of some other companies 
products.  As a child I was taught that by the grace of God go I and 
I truly believe that is true in everything we do.  I do not think these 
companies intentionally offered a product that they knew would 
harm an animal but rather did their best.  

With the recall of so many other companies products I have seen 
a dramatic increase in my sales which has proven to be a double 
edged sword.  On one hand it is great but on the other my supplies 
have been stretched to the limit and beyond in some cases.  I antici-
pate by mid July to be back on track with increased production capabilities.  I want to thank 
all of you who have worked with me during this time.  You know who you are and I consider 
you true friends.  

There are many things we have done right but there is always room for improvement and 
please look for some exciting new concepts coming your way in the month of July.  I want 
to focus on more education for the store owners and thus for your customers as well.  Now that people are 
reading labels lets learn what to look for and explain why the best is the best.  It has been wrong for me to 
assume that everyone knows what to look for.  I love the fact that just like a tide that raises all ships we will all 
benefit from better quality products.  I wish you all good health, prosperity and a life filled with joy.

Kim Ridgeway CEO
Meyer Country Farms Ltd. / Bellyrubs Organic LLC
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